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The account of this survivor reveals deeply troubling evidence of coerced surgical procedures 
and severe human rights violations. At Victims of Communism Memorial Foundation, we 
strongly condemn any form of involuntary medical intervention or abuse, especially forced organ 
harvesting targeting vulnerable populations. This case highlights the urgent need to address 
medical atrocities carried out by the Chinese Communist Party. We stand in solidarity with all 
victims and call for robust action to prevent such atrocities, including support for measures like 
the recently introduced Falun Gong Protection Act. It is imperative that we work together to end 
these human rights violations and hold perpetrators accountable.   
 
About Dr. Eric Patterson 
A foreign policy expert and long-time fighter of totalitarianism, Dr. Patterson previously served as President of the 
Religious Freedom Institute (RFI), where he led the organization’s efforts to advocate for religious liberty around 
the world through training and educational programs for students, teachers, public officials, and other audiences. 
Prior to RFI, Dr. Patterson was a university dean and professor. His government experience includes service as a 
White House Fellow, at the U.S. Department of State, and, for over 20 years, as an Air National Guard commander. 
He is an active scholar on the moral dimensions of national security and international affairs. 
 
 

 

埃里克·帕特森博士，共產主義受害者紀念基金會（VOC）主席 

 

這位倖存者的敘述揭示了強迫手術和嚴重侵犯人權的令人深感不安的證據。在共產主義受

害者紀念基金會，我們強烈譴責任何形式的非自願醫療干預或虐待，特別是針對弱勢群體

的強摘器官。此案凸顯了解決中國共產黨實施的醫療暴行的迫切需求。我們與所有受害者

站在一起，並呼籲採取強有力的行動來防止此類暴行，包括支持最近出台的《法輪功保護

法》等措施。我們必須共同努力，結束這些侵犯人權的行為並追究肇事者的責任。 

 


